
 

 

Resolution 

To: President Kyle Farmbry 

From: Board of Trustees 

Date: Oct 29, 2023 

 

The Board of Trustees enthusiastically endorses the bold strategic plan as presented in the draft 
document “Envisioning Guilford College 2027” dated Oct 16, 2023, with its supporting 
materials. We recognize the dynamic nature of this work and that these documents are works in 
progress that may require further elaboration or modification. The Board acknowledges and 
appreciates the significant effort, creativity, and thought that have gone into the plan’s design 
and preparation. We also wish to affirm the strong leadership of President Kyle Farmbry in 
bringing together the contributions of diverse campus constituents. The Board commits to 
continuing our collaboration with President Farmbry and senior leadership to ensure appropriate 
alignment between implementation of the strategic plan, the budget, and shaping a shared vision 
for transformation at Guilford College. 

 

 

Ione L. Taylor ’76 
Board Chair 


